
Protecting the
Midlands’ Rivers
The Congaree, Saluda and Broad Rivers are
a precious resource to the Midlands of South
Carolina. Our rivers are special places that must be protected as an
important recreational and ecotourism amenity, as well as a source of
clean drinking water.

Congaree Riverkeeper was formed in response to public concern
about the increasing pollution that threatens our three rivers. As a
non-profit 501(c)3 organization, we are the primary watchdog
for these rivers.

Education, advocacy and enforcement of environmental laws are our
missions. Our philosophy is to advocate based on sound science with a
thorough understanding of the causes and solutions to our water

quality problems. We seek to work with regulators and water users to
jointly solve problems, but if necessary, we will pursue legal action

to protect our rivers from harm.

Yes, I want to help. My donation is enclosed and I’ve indicated my Membership Level.

Name____________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address____________________________________________________________

City_____________________________State________________Zip Code_____________

Telephone_______________________________Cell ______________________________

Email Address _____________________________________________________________

Mail to: Congaree Riverkeeper Donate online at:
Post Office Box 5294 www.congareeriverkeeper.org
Columbia, SC 29250 �� I wish to remain anonymous.

Individual Memberships

�� Student - $20
�� Member - $30
�� Contributor - $50
�� Charter Member - $100
�� White Water Society - $250
�� Spider Lily Society - $1,000

Business Membership

�� Small Business Member - $250
�� Corporate Member - $1,000
�� Corporate Sponsor - $5,000+

CONGAREE RIVERKEEPER®

803.760.3357

Congaree Riverkeeper protects and advocates for the Lower Saluda River, the Broad
River below Parr Reservoir, and the entire Congaree River. The creeks and tributaries
which feed these rivers are also under our protection.

CONGAREE
RIVERKEEPER®

Protecting the Congaree, 
Saluda, and Broad Rivers


